SAC Meeting Minutes – November 15th, 2018
· Meeting began at 3:22 p.m.
· Voted in new SAC member – Julie Durden (Kristen Buttacavoli – motion, Erin Kapustka – second, all in favor – unanimous, all opposed – none)
· October minutes were reviewed and approved (Megan Hackett – motion, Kristen Buttacavoli – second, all in favor – unanimous, all opposed – none)
· Mr. Paul Abbatinozzi gave a presentation covering the FortifyFL application.
· Suspicious activity reporting tool.
· Available on mobile phones and online.
· All tips sent to school/county.
· Tips are anonymous with the option to provide contact information.
· Visit www.getfortifyfl.com for information.
· Includes public, charter, and private schools.
· Mrs. Richardson shared PVA’s Principal Report.
· Gratitude for generosity from the community for raising over $100,000 towards outdoor area and 6th grade reward room through the Bobcat Bolt event.
· New signage has been added to the walls of PVA.
· On November 29th, 160 pieces of artwork will be hung around PVA.
· Dance party for students will be held as a reward for meeting Bobcat Bolt goal.
· Prizes will be passed out after Thanksgiving.
· Second round of iReady Diagnostics will begin soon.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]LiveSchool pilot continues – working on class/school rewards. Resource team is also involved in the piloting of this program
· Mr. Matthew Underwood – SAC funding request from PTO.
· Money will be given to SAC based on specific request on a case by cases basis instead of as a ‘pot’ of seed money. Mr. Underwood will request $2,000 now and $2,000 later.
· Ms. Kelly Barrera discussed local St. Johns County events.
· Hartley – Gifted Parents Advisory meeting tonight.
· Mill Creek Academy Groundbreaking - Converting to a K-8.
· New buses will have Air Conditioning – Retrofitting old buses.
· SAC meeting was adjourned at 4:12 p.m. (Erin Kapustka – motion, Kristen Buttacavoli – second)
